
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Karl B. Drew, General Manager 
Date: February 17, 2017 
Subject: Bids Received for Lot A at Mary Tone School Site 
 
 
 
We received two bids for the purchase of the Lot A road at the Mary Tone School site.   
APN 0338083530000 
 
 Mary Tone LLC  $10,001.00 
 Jerry Koston   5,656.00 
 
It is our recommendation that the Board accept the bid from Mary tone LLC for $10,001 and 
authorize the General Manager to sign the necessary documents to finalize the pipeline 
easement and sale of the property.   
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